
3. KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL PRIORITISATION PROCESS

City Streets Unit Asset Management Team Leader, Ken Stevenson, will be in attendance to discuss
and seek feedback regarding the framework for prioritising kerb and channel renewal work (see
attached). Feedback should identify strengths and weaknesses of the current process, as well as
suggestions for additions and improvements.


